
[bookmark: _GoBack]DIRECTIONS: This is a sample letter that can be sent home to parents with the Letter of Information. Please include the name of the product your school has received where it says “INSERT NAME” an then provide the contact person from someone at the school at the bottom of this letter in case parents have questions that relate to the school’s implementation of the product. 



Dear Parent(s),

Our school has received a grant from the Utah STEM Action Center to use a digital mathematics technology product called <INSERT NAME> for two years for a limited number of students. Your student will receive a userID so that they can have the opportunity to use this product to support their learning of mathematics. For accountability purposes, data are being collected to assess how well students are improving in mathematics. Attached is a letter of information that explains this in more detail. Please sign and return this form only if you are NOT willing to have your child’s data included in the assessment of the product. We appreciate being given the grant to use this product with our students and are participating in the data collection so that that the Utah State Office of Education and the STEM Action Center can understand the effectiveness of this program. 


